
 

Lewis & Clark College Class of 1992 25th Reunion: June 22-25, 2017  
 
It’s hard to believe it’s been 25 years since we graduated from Lewis & Clark. We have already  
begun working on Alumni Weekend 2017 and hope that you will join us on campus for our reunion  
on June 22-25. Take a look at the Class of 1992 web page: go.lclark.edu/reunion/1992. 

A few of us got together recently and reminisced about several memories - still fresh - from our years at 
L&C, including: 

● Our amazing off-campus/overseas program experiences 
● The fight to end Apartheid in South Africa 
● The Tiananmen Square Protests 
● The Fall of the Berlin Wall 
● The Rodney King Verdict and riots 
● Noam Chomsky visiting campus 
● Russian students visiting from the Khabarovsk Pedagogical Institute 
● Basic Inquiry and the double helix 
● Ray Warren organizing the Gospel Chapel service 
● Zephyr the dog 
● KLC Sun Burn 
● The primal scream during finals week 
● Fighting the president who tried to change the school colors 
● Beat Bob and the Chairman’s Challenge  

 
What do you remember from your time at L&C? Come back to campus in June to gather with people with 
whom you have a shared history. Choosing Lewis & Clark was an initial step in choosing our destinies and 
identities; this summer will offer the opportunity to rediscover what brought us to L&C 29 years ago. We 
came from small towns, big cities, and different countries. We arrived as individuals and left as a group with 
a common culture.  

You’ll feel a deep connection when you return to campus. There’s something special about having your feet 
on the cobblestones, walking by the Manor House, and seeing the dorm window where you lived your first 
year. The memories come flooding back: all-nighters in the library, student performances on campus, 
meeting your roommate for the first time, waiting in line to use the computer lab. Come back! You’ll learn 
more about this special place, and expand your understanding of what L&C is all about. There are old 
things you will recognize and new things that you never imagined.  

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact our staff reunion coordinator, 
Ginger Moshofsky ’83, at 503-768-7444 or ginger@lclark.edu. Registration opens in early February. 

Mark your calendars and rally your friends and classmates. We’ll see you in June! 

Happy New Year to you and yours! 

All the best from your reunion volunteers: Mara (Parker) Carnahan, Chuck Dunn, Edgard Garcia,  
Lori (Geffner) Mostafa, Kristin Sherwood and Jerry Walker 
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